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VIGIL V73xx-RAID Appliances EOL Notification 
 
VIGIL RAID Video Management Appliances: V73xx RAID EOL  
Effective August 31st, 2015 3xLOGIC will no longer accept orders for VIGIL V73xx-RAID Appliances. All orders placed 
on or after August 31st will be evaluated against existing product inventory. If stock exists 3xLOGIC will accept the 
order and ship, otherwise the customer will be advised. This will affect the following part numbers: 
 
V73xx-RAID EOL 

EOL Models Replacement Models 
V7300-RAID 
V7308-RAID 
V7316-RAID 

No replacement models will be offered 

 
3xLOGIC will continue to honor the warranty on VIGIL V73xx-RAID Appliances for the term of their original warranty, 
and all such warranty claims will be repaired or replaced with equivalent product per the 3xLOGIC warranty 
statement. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Mitch Mershon 
Product Manager – VIGIL and 3xCLOUD Solutions 
 


